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July 9, 2011
Monthly Club Meeting Minutes
President Raymond Forbes called the meeting to order at 10:17 a.m., July 9, 2011.
The meeting was held at the club’s field shelter.  There were 9 members in attendance.
Secretary’s Report:  
The June 2011 minutes were approved with no additions or deletions.
Treasurer’s Report:
Treasurer Hank Mausolf reported that the balance, at the end of June 2011, was $856.05, with no outstanding obligations.
Field Safety Report:
There was no report this month.
Old Business:  
President Raymond Forbes said Show Team Coordinator, Greg McCracken, reported that the following progress had been made for the WWRC air show at the Louisa County Air Show:  Joe Beaudin has volunteered to handle the simulator display and to help anyone wanting to an introduction to flying using the buddy box.  Marty Downing has designed a trifold display to promote WWRC's flying and boating clubs.  Marty has agreed to man the display.  A show announcer is still needed.  President Forbes volunteered Scott Kleckner as audio person.  Mark Picard has joined the Air Show team as a pilot.
Greg suggested that we have an assistant/helper for each show team pilot.  Kirk Hallows commented that last year the team had one spotter for all the pilots and an assistant to help the pilots and with the show lineup.  He said that arrangement worked very well.
Kirk suggested that in order to keep the show running smoothly, we really need additional spotters and runners to retrieve the planes from the runway.  Marty Downing and Raymond Forbes agreed to act as spotters/runners.
Hank Mausolf commented that September will be here before we know it, and that the show team needs to begin practicing.
New Business:
President Forbes commented that we need to add one or two intro instructors for weekends.  Many potential RC flying enthusiasts are only available to train on the weekends.  Eugene Albrecht  has agreed to be an intro instructor on  weekends.  Bill Schultze has agreed to be an intro instructor, but will only do the paperwork that is involved.  The cost to add each intro pilot to AMA is $5.00.  The club decided to add Eugene and Bill as intro pilots at this time, rather than waiting until the charter is due for renewal.
Hank Mausolf reported that the June 25th, FARM club float fly at Lake Ritchie was lots of fun and a great success.
Coming Events:
Warbirds Over Delaware, Lums Pond State Park ,
      Kirkwood, DE:                                                           July 13-17, 2011
Louisa County Air Show, Freeman Field, Louisa, VA:     September 3, 2011
DCRC at Flying Circus, Bealton, VA:                              September 10-11, 2011
FARM float fly, Lake Ritchie, Bealton, VA                        October 1, 2011
The club meeting was adjourned at 10:30 a.m.
Respectfully Submitted,
Nina C. Grube
